

# Feburary 2021 Newsletter

#### Physiotherapy from the comfort of your own home!

## **TELE-HEALTH**

VIRTUAL
ONE-ON-ONE
SAFE
CONVENIENT



Tele-Health is a safe option for continuing your physiotherapy treatment from home during this stay-at-home order. We appreciate that not everyone feels comfortable venturing away from the safety and comfort of their own home at this time. We are here for EVERYONE! Our clinic has taken extreme measures to ensure the safety of patients and staff but we are also offering online physiotherapy for YOU! We are accepting online assessments and continued treatment for all patients; NEW, CURRENT and PREVIOUS.

Contact us for a **FREE TRIAL** to learn how tele-health works and to see if it is right for you.







We remain open during the Ontario lockdown to provide premium health care services to you and your loved ones. We are available for online and in clinic appointments to help you with your aches and pains in a way that is most comfortable and convenient for you during these uncertain times.

### How to Book your **Tele-Health** Appointment



#### **Contact Us!**

**Call:** 905-315-9955 **Text:** 647-559-1935

Email: nopain@physiomaxwellness.ca

For more information, visit our website!